
Fall Buzz

WELCOME BACK!

September 2022, Term 1

PAPO General Meeting

THANK  YOU

h

We look forward to another exciting and great year at Pythagoras Academy.   
The PAPO Executives are looking forward to seeing you all at our FIRST In-Person
PAPO meeting on Tuesday, September 27th, 2022. 

Our meeting will be held at the Library Commons at 9:00am.  We are super
excited to finally get a chance to meet with everyone at the school and being able
to have the opportunity for all parents to learn more about PAPO.  An introduction
to our events throughout the year will be discussed, chatting about some short &
long term goals, and meeting our 2022-23 Class Reps and Executive Team.  

See you there!

What an excellent way to kickstart our 2022
school year.  Our first event, the Fall "Still
Awesome" Uniform Sales helped PAPO raise
over $3750 - THANK YOU to our generous
PA Parents for your support, contribution
and help.  

Throughout the year, parents are welcome to
continue to bring in their used uniforms to
donate to PAPO.  We will be hosting another
sale in early Spring.  We understand that
children may need to refill on uniform items
throughout the year, please feel free to
contact us.

Special thanks to all our wonderful parent
volunteers. All funds raised are dedicated to
enhancing our children's education at
Pythagoras Academy.

UPCOMING  
EVENTS

SEPTEMBER 27TH

PAPO General Meeting

NOVEMBER 26TH

PA Gala Dinner

DECEMBER 9TH

Santa's Breakfast

DECEMBER 16TH

Last Day of Term 1
Winter Break Starts!!



Starting Period:   Late September to Mid December, 2022
Commitment:      Once a week, either mornings from 9am to 12pm or 
                                                     afternoons from 12:30pm to 3:30pm
Orientation/Training:   Will  notify signed-up volunteers via email  
Job description:
1 .   Assist teachers/students in checking out books using the Destiny system. 
2.  Check in returned books using Destiny. 
3.  Return books to the shelf.  
4.  Keep the Library and Commons areas t idy. 

To all  interested parents,  volunteers are always appreciated - being involved
truly supports your children’s love for learning. Please note, spaces are
available on a f irst-come-first serve basis.  Complete the VOLUNTEER FORM
on our school website https://pythagorasacademy.ca/parents-organization/,  
 or EMAIL us at  papo.executive@pythagorasacademy.ca. 

Parents have to check in at the office and wear a volunteer tag when helping
out in the school.  Please also remember to do a health check before entering
the building and stay at home if  you are sick.   Please talk to Ms. Vivian about
everyone needing a criminal record check to be a volunteer at the school.  
 Thank you for your help!

September 2022, Term 1

PAPO Executive 2022-23

h

The PAPO Executive organizes PAPO activities and events and encourage parent
involvement in school, supporting programs that promote parent involvement.  
We aim to promote cooperation between the home and school in providing support
for the education of our children.  We always appreciate feedback, suggestions and
mostly help from PARENTS.

Thank you for your continued support of our community.  We wish you a wonderful
journey at Pythagoras Academy.

RECRU IT ING  L IBRARY
VOLUNTEERS  FOR  TERM  1

PAPO will always enrich our child’s education and be a huge part of their 
academic journey at Pythagoras Academy!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc0nrqyE5_mFlw5ujRfiSu5JSXdpZOVqMD-foYd8iwghja-Zg/viewform
mailto:papo.executive@pythagorasacademy.ca

